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OIAD-4072 

18 June 2024  
 

 

 
 

   
 
Tēnā koe  
 
Thank you for your request to the Department of Conservation, received on 16 May 2024, in 
which you asked for: 
 

All documents, reports, email correspondence relating to the operation to kill the 
stoat, including any photos or video footage of the stoat that may exist that was 
captured as part of the operation.  

 
We have considered your request under the Official Information Act 1982. 
 
On 29 May 2024 you refined your request to exclude email correspondence up until 31 
March 2024 and to reduce documentation to the Incident Management Team documents 
only and a representative sample of images of identified stoat images. 
 
On 5 June 2024, following discussions with Bridget Railton, Senior Media and 
Communications Advisor, you further refined your request to seeking only the following 
information: Any images or video of the stoat investigating traps during the incursion and any 
correspondence/documents where staff discuss the stoat investigating but not entering the 
traps. Bridget and you also discussed potentially including any high-level governance status 
updates which would give you an overview of the incursion response as it rolled out, and the 
scat reports. 
 
On 14 June 2024 we extended the time available to respond to your request to 21 June, due 
to the consultation necessary. 
 
We have not been able to readily locate any correspondence where staff discuss the stoat 
investigating but not entering the traps. However, we can provide you with several contacts of 
team members who would be happy to provide commentary on this aspect of the incursion for 
you.  

.  
 
The following documents fall within scope of your request and are being released to you. 






